
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Do Murphy application to build a gas station In Borden
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:12:44 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:17 AM
Subject: FW: Do Murphy application to build a gas station In Borden
 
 
 
From: Garth MacEwen [mailto:sable3650@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 3:58 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Do Murphy application to build a gas station In Borden
 
To whom it my concern I strenuously oppose this request on the grounds of it is certain to be
detrimental to the existing establishments that are family owned and operated in the Borden
area. Competition is a good thing but there is plenty of that in this small community now.
Please take the concerns of this community and it’s businesses seriously as it is us that live ,
work & support our community. Thanks for your time .      Garth Macewen 
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